
 

 

 
Regulatory Affairs Department    Lois J. Liechti 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Telephone: (816) 556-2612 
Facsimile: (816) 556-2110 
Lois.Liechti@kcpl.com   

 
August 27, 2018 

 
Mr. Morris Woodruff  
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360  
 
 RE: GMO Solar Rebate and Net-Metering Tariff Revisions 
  
Dear Mr. Woodruff:  
  

The tariff sheets listed on the Letter of Transmittal attached were filed as a revision of the 
KCP&L Greater Missouri Operations Company’s Solar Photovoltaic Rebate Program, and the 
Net Metering Interconnection Application Agreement.  These tariff sheets are being issued 
August 27, 2018 to become effective on and after October 15, 2018.    
  

The revisions being requested will revise the Company’s tariffs to support 
implementation of RS MO 393.1670 which makes solar rebates available to customers whose 
solar generating facilities become operational on or after January 1, 2019.    
  

The effective date proposed for these revisions is important as many customers and solar 
developers desire to understand the rules that will be in place governing the new solar rebates as 
soon as possible due to the solar rebate rate being reduced by 50% after June 30, 2019.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Lois Liechti 
Director Regulatory Affairs 
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